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To: 
The Constituents of 
Markham-Thornhill 

Dear Friends, 

Please accept my best wishes to you and your loved 
ones this holiday season.  

May your celebrations be filled with the warmth of 
family, the comfort of community, and the joy of 
giving to those in need. Wishing you good health and 
happiness this holiday season. 

It is an honour to represent the constituents of 
Markham-Thornhill. Thank you for the trust you 
have placed in me.  

Happy New Year! May it bring you and your family 
peace and prosperity in 2025.  

Mary Ng 
Member of Parliament 

 Markham-Thornhill 
905-479-8100 mary.ng@parl.gc.ca 
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